
We are submitting our complaint regarding proposed Development Application DA2020/0341
Lot 2413 DP 752038 
87 Blackbutts road FRENCHS FOREST
Construction of seniors housing

Our complaint is regarding the height of the development and the window positioning of the 3 units in 
this development.
We reside at 83 Blackbutts Road, next door on the eastern side to this property.
The height of the development with windows facing east toward us will extremely impact on our living 
area and backyard privacy as we have an entertainment area and pool.

After looking at the proposed plans of this two storey development we note that all windows will 
directly look into our living area and backyard and therefore we will have no privacy. The height of the 
development will severely impact the amount of natural light we will lose to our living area and 
backyard in the afternoon.

This is deeply concerning to us as is our right to preserve our privacy.
We would appreciate this development not proceed until there has been considerate 
acknowledgement of this complaint and an alternative solution has been made.

David Mackie
Annette Mackie
annetteishome@hotmail.com
0407523061
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